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District

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased
to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1

Enclosures:
1. Appendix A - Notice of Violation
2. Appendix B - Inspection Report 50-298/82-16

cc w/encls
L. C. Lessor, Superintendent
Cooper Nuclear Station

P. 0. Box 98
Brownville, Nebraska 68321




